
December 12, 2006

Proposed New Service
Goose Island Express



Public/Private Partnership

• Staff recommends adopting a five-year 
subsidized agreement with Wm. Wrigley Jr. 
Company that would expire December 2011.

• The agreement proposes a new bus route, the 
#132 Goose Island Express, and management 
services.

• Staff recommends 180-day experiment. 



#132 Goose Island Express

• Establishes a public-private partnership in the 
Goose Island/Clybourn corridor.

• Connections between Goose Island/Clybourn
corridor and CTA rail and bus lines, commuter 
rail stations.

• Improve transportation services for employees 
and residents in the area.



#132 Goose Island Express


